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Dear Ugochi Onyewu, 

 

On behalf of Bay Atlantic University, I would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for your inspiring 

keynote address at our recent graduation ceremony. Your presence and words of wisdom made our 

special day even more memorable and meaningful. 

 

Your captivating speech had a profound impact on all of us. Your ability to effortlessly blend inspiration, 

motivation, and practical advice was truly remarkable. You touched upon the challenges that lie ahead 

of us as we embark on our respective paths, and your guidance has provided us with a sense of clarity 

and direction for our future endeavors. 

 

Your personal anecdotes and experiences were not only relatable but also deeply inspiring. It was 

evident that you shared your knowledge and expertise with great passion and genuine interest in our 

success. Your stories of triumph and resilience served as a beacon of hope, reminding us that with 

determination and hard work, we can overcome any obstacle. 

 

Once again, thank you for being the key speaker at our university graduation. Your presence and words 

left an indelible mark on our minds and hearts. We are inspired and motivated to apply the lessons we 

learned from you as we embark on our respective paths, and we will carry the memories of this day with 

us as a constant reminder of the impact you had on our lives. 

 

We wish you continued success in all your future endeavors and hope that our paths may cross again 

someday. 

 

With heartfelt gratitude, 

 

Selen Oz 

Chair of the Graduation Committee 


